Llangennith Newsletter October 2023

WOW! What a fantastic start the school year! October is one of our favourite

months as we have our first Marchnad Harvest and even start thinking about Christmas (yes, already!!). A new year, giving us a new opportunity to move our learners forward and provide them with an education that we really believe will get them ready for their life beyond Llanrhidian!



So what have we done so far?! We launched our wonderful topic 'True Colours' by inviting members from the Windrush generation to share their stories and talents with us. All of our pupils enjoyed music from the steel



pans, listened to stories from an Elder AND tasted some authentic Caribbean food! It truly was a wonderfully inspiring day and the pupils are now filled with ideas of where they would like to take the topic next.

Pod Pry Cop pupils officially welcomed our visitors to the school with the 'Welcome' they wrote as a pod last term. This is shared below.

Thank you to the community for being part of our legacy.

Diolch yn fawr Team Llanrhidian Primary

